
Raptor Visitor Badge System 

 

Beginning this school year, we will use the Raptor program to check in our 

school visitors with whom we are familiar and unfamiliar.  When you visit 

Solvay Elementary School during school hours, you must present a valid 

state issued ID to be entered in the system.  The system has the ability to 

provide alerts on people who may jeopardize the safety our students, staff 

and campus.  Once an ID is scanned by a school employee – and it is 

determined that the visitor is safe – a visitor badge will be printed with a 

photo.  Your ID will be returned when the school employee presents the 

visitor badge to you.  This process takes 30-45 seconds.  We ask for your 

cooperation in keeping our school safe by presenting a valid state issued 

ID when checking in at our school. 


